
City of New Baltimore Building Department – COVID19 
Operations Info. 

The City of New Baltimore Building Department will begin inspections in 
conjunction with Governor Whitmer’s resolution that allows for building 
construction to resume in the State of Michigan on May 7, 2020.

The COVID-19 Pandemic is still with us, so in an effort to keep our staff and
the public we serve safe, our building will remain closed. We adjusted our 
business practices and are able to review plans, issue permits, and take 
payments remotely. You may also utilize the drop box located outside City 
Hall. 

Our field staff will be practicing social distancing and wearing the 
appropriate protective gear in the field. We ask that if you have questions 
that you contact them by phone or email. Please do not approach them in 
the field. This is a departure from our normal procedure however, it is 
necessary at this time. We appreciate your understanding during this 
challenging time – we want to be sure our employees and our residents stay
safe. If you need further information do not hesitate to call us for 
clarification. 

Contact Information:

Building Department general line: 586-725-2151 ext. 105
Building Official: ext. 116
Electrical Inspector: ext. 161
Mechanical/Plumbing Inspector: ext. 162

*Building inspections must be called into the inspection hotline: ext. 116




